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24 May 2020 
 
Dear Student, 
 
Hope you have received my previous email addressed to all students of IISc. I 
am writing in continuation of this mail to advise you individually when to plan 
your return to the campus. 
 
According to our records, you are currently residing in Karnataka and you belong 
to the first category of students given on page 8 of the online document 
“Schedules and Protocols for Reopening after National Lockdown” (see: 
https://covidadvisories.iisc.ac.in). Since GoK allows you to travel within the 
state, we will be happy to welcome you back to the campus between June 8 and 
June 15, 2020. Please start planning your return.  
 
Please follow the following directions before arriving on the campus: 

1) Please check if you are allowed to travel out of the zone you are currently 
in. You must not be in a “confined area” for you to begin your travel. 

2) Please make sure that you belong to either of the following three 
categories: 

a. Regular PhD: 2nd, 5th, and 6th year students 
b. Int. PhD:        2nd, 3rd, 7th, and 8th year students 
c. MTech(Res): 2nd and 3rd year students  

Please note that we will not be able to let you in the campus if you violate 
your  group schedule. 
 

Please fill up the “Student Re-entry Form” available online at 
https://hostel.iisc.ac.in/hostel/ 
Follow these instructions: 
Below are the procedure to submit the Form. 
  

1.       Login to the portal https://hostel.iisc.ac.in/ using the SRNO and 
password. 

2.       On the home page, click on the link Submit Re-Entry Form to open the 
Re-Entry form. 



3.       Provide the details and click on Save button. 
  
Below are the instructions to be followed if the credentials are forgotten or 
unavailable with the Student. 
  

1.       Open the URL https://hostel.iisc.ac.in/ 
2.       In login section, click on the link Forgot your password? 
3.       Provide IISc email ID and click on Request button. The credentials will 

be sent over email. 
 

3) Please do not rush to be on the campus on the first day of your eligibility 
for entry into the campus. Plan your travel comfortably. If you cannot 
travel within the window of dates provided for you, i.e. June 8-15, please 
let the hostel office know and we will let you come later. 

4) Please plan your trip such that you reach the institute between 7 am to 
7 pm. 

5) Please do not plan your trip if you are not in good health. 
6) Please bring this letter with you. You will need to show it at the entry gate 

of IISc along with your valid Institute ID. 
 
Please do check the website: https://covidadvisories.iisc.ac.in for last minute 
updates in advisories before you start your journey. We will post all updates on 
this website. It will also contain information about what to expect once you land 
in Bangalore, how to get to the campus, and what protocols to follow for your 
entry into the hostel. 
 
Please plan your travel as carefully as you can and take all precautions during 
your travel. Once again, we are here to help you with whatever assistance you 
may need.  
 
See you soon.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Prof. K. V. S. Hari 
Registrar  
 


